
 

Editor’s Comment:   

 

Regarding the article entitled “Knowledge About Diabetes and Its Effect on Quality of Life among Diabetic 
Patients in King Abdulaziz University Hospital, Jeddah”, I have reviewed all the documents that you have 
sent to me and my final decision is to accept the article. 

 However I have minor suggestions for the final version to be published. In spite of the authors have 
followed all the comments and suggestions of the referees and have greatly improved the document, I 
think they could still ameliorate it a bit more with the following suggestions: 

 They should check all the abbreviated words and unified them, especially those that are of special 
importance in the development of the article. For example: 

-Diabetes mellitus type 2: sometimes is found without abbreviation other times it is found as DM or DM2. 

-King Abdul-Aziz University Hospital in Jeddah, sometimes is found as King AbdulAziz, other times as 
KAUH 

 It is also necessary to review the punctuation marks as well as the words that must be uppercase or 
lowercase. 

In conclusion, once the authors have polishing the final manuscript it will be ready to be published. 
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